International Office

May 2024

Dear student,

Congratulations! We are happy to inform you that you have been awarded a grant from the HAN
NL Scholarship Program for your studies starting September 2024 in the amount of
€ 5.000.

The disbursement schedule is as follows:

October March
Academic Year 2024/25 € 2.500 € 2.500

Your grant can only be deposited into a Dutch bank account which you can open after your
arrival in the Netherlands.

We kindly ask you to accept your scholarship by completing and signing this letter. Please scan
and email the completed letter to scholarships@han.ni no later than 16 May 2024, 12.00 CEST.
In case of no or late response the scholarship will be awarded to another candidate.

We wish you success with your preparations for your studies at HAN University of Applied
Sciences.

Sincerely,

HAN NL Scholarship Committee

By signing this letter | accept above mentioned grant. Should | decide to not start my study
program at HAN University of Applied Sciences or if | withdraw from my study program, |
understand that | forfeit any right to this grant.

DSILVA




